
   
     

      
     

  
      

               
              

   
           

   
   

             

         
      

SGC Meeting Notes 9/26/22 
● We need more people! (#1 priority) 

○ Mass email via Dean Traxler’s office– Britt 
○ Table at Nielson– Britt & Em 

■ Friday, Oct 14th 
■ Waiting for response from dining hall people 

● Want to get at least one policy thing done this semester– what other people are doing: 
○ EGC has a program where each student in SOE has an individual stipend to help 

with buying textbooks (?) 
○ RUSA’s new president is working to get menstrual products in every restroom 

● What can we do? 
○ Bring back research mixers 
○ Require a student from each student org we fund to be represented at our 

meetings 
○ Good attendance = end of semester raffle for merch fit 

■ More meetings attended → more raffle entries 


